
-----Original Message----- 
From: Foundation Administrator [mailto:administrator@grantinterface.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 1:18 PM 
To: Edward W. Tucker 
Subject: Killeen Animal Services - Petco Foundation Grant Approval 
 
Congratulations! 
 
The Petco Foundation is thrilled to support the lifesaving work you do by 
granting your organization the amount of $45,000. These funds are 
designated for the purpose(s) outlined in your grant request for the OCT 
2016 grant cycle.    
 
Funds will be distributed to you 2-4 weeks following receipt of this email 
notification. By endorsing and depositing the grant check, you represent 
and warrant that your organization will meet the obligations specified in 
the grant request.   
 
Please note that it is the intention of the Petco Foundation that funds 
donated shall not be appropriated to the general funds of the 
municipality, but rather must be utilized and become part of the funding 
of the animal control sheltering department. 
 
To support your organization as you publicize the grant we have included a 
link to our Partner Press Kit. We encourage you to use this toolkit – 
which includes sample social media posts, a sample media alert, and a 
sample press release – to spread the word to your supporters and community 
about the lifesaving work you’ll do with these funds. 
 
Visit the Partners page on the Petco Foundation website to access the 
press kit under "Partner Resources" at 
http://www.petco.com/petco_Page_PC_foundationpresskit.aspx 
 
Please remember to complete your follow-up report by the due date 
indicated online.  The follow-up report questionnaire may be found online, 
attached to your approved grant application.  After signing in click on 
“Edit” in the lower right corner to access the follow up questionnaire.   
 
Thank you for all that you do for the animals in your community. We look 
forward to hearing about the wonderful things you were able to accomplish 
with this grant. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Petco Foundation Team 
 
Questions about your grant? Please contact foundationpartners@petco.com. 
  
The Petco Foundation desires that all funds and efforts be prioritized for 
lifesaving, and seeks to reduce our environmental footprint. Therefore, we 
respectfully request that no items are mailed to the Petco Foundation and 
that any thank you letters be sent by email only to 
foundationpartners@petco.com. We welcome and appreciate recognition on 
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social media (@petcofoundation), on your website, or in other print and 
digital communications. We ask that this recognition thank the Petco 
Foundation, Petco and/or our Petco store partners collectively rather than 
individual employees of Petco or the Petco Foundation. 
   
The Petco Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, tax exempt corporation. Tax 
I.D. 33-0845930 
 


	From: Foundation Administrator [mailto:administrator@grantinterface.com]

